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Dear USM Pride, 
 
Don’t be surprised to find out in the future that there is 
some “shadow governance” going on in the COB.  There is a 
faction of faculty in management that is currently being 
shut out of certain processes.  This has supposedly been 
going on for a while in EFIB also. 
 
There is a feeling of having been “a meeting before the 
meeting” around the COB at times.  Be on the look out for 
it.  You may see what I am talking about. 
 
 
<name withheld> 
 
 


